
  

 

  

 

In order to make the transition from Year 11 to College easier, we have 
created a range of transition activities/materials for students to try, giving them an insight into what it will be like to 

study their chosen course/courses with us. 
 

To access these, students simply visit our website where they will find a video introduction and transition materials. 
We hope they find these activities interesting and useful in helping them to prepare for starting in September. They 

simply click on the course area relevant to them and give it a go!  
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to get in touch via info4schools@yorkcollege.ac.uk and we will try and 
support you and your students as best we can. 

 
Stay safe and we look forward to meeting our new students in September. 
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